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Shooting at Baptist HillAnnavesta Roads

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
May 7, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. — Charleston County Sheriff's Office deputies continue to
investigate a shooting that injured two people Saturday morning, May 7, 2022, in the Hollywood
area.

Deputies responded around 10:15 a.m. to reports of gunfire near Baptist Hill and Annavesta
roads. Early stages of the investigation have indicated that two vehicles were involved in the
shooting as they traveled near that intersection.

Deputies initially located a male victim from one vehicle who was transported to a hospital with
non-life-threatening gunshot wounds. A second male victim showed up at an area hospital, also
with an injury from the shooting that was not life-threatening. The two people were in separate
vehicles at the time of the gunfire. Both vehicles were processed for evidence.

No arrests have been made. Anyone with information can reach the Sheriff's Office by calling
dispatch at 843-743-7200.
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